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Dear Chair Huizar:

I live in the Hollywood area, not far from Paramount Pictures, and strongly support the studio's 
proposed plan to invest in its operations.

The entertainment industry is LA's signature business and plays a big role in the City's economy 
and providing job opportunities. It's important to keep the movie and television business in 
Hollywood, and continue to attract talented filmmakers and production workers.

Paramount's $700 million plan will enhance its facilities and preserve its history, as well as 
strengthen our entertainment industry. We should encourage a project that will bring 
thousands of jobs to Los Angeles and generate new revenue for the city.

Please support this future investment.

Sincerely,

David Kearse

323-962-7865
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